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Comments: Please do not do any mining or mining exploration along or around the Hot Creek waters or basin.
My family has fished this area for two generations, and this habitat is too precious to disrupt or ruin. This is in
reference to the Long Valley Exploration drilling project #59294. Thank you Mark Triska, Livermore CA



